From: Building.Control

Sent: 07 June 2021 06:38

To: Planning Planning

Cc: Building.Control

Subject: Planning permission-2021/0533/P

Good day colleagues,

For your attention.

Regards,

Judith Pineda Principal Administration Officer



The majority of Council staff are continuing to work at home through remote, secure access to our systems. Where possible please communicate with us by telephone or email.

From: gareth murphy

Sent: 26 May 2021 19:04

To: Building.Control < Building.Control@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: Planning permission-2021/0533/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear sir/madam, I have just been informed by my neighbour that he has planning permission to build an extension on the border of my land. I don not understand how I was not informed about this proposed building works as it directly impacts my property. I would of strongly apposed this work if I would of been given notice, I will also been contact my solicitor to investigate this matter as I believe this work was approved without me being informed.

Thank you Gareth Murphy

--

Gareth Murphy